[bookmark: _GoBack]YOU ARE INVITED TO A PUBLIC PRESENTATION ON THE PROPOSED WEST CORBY EXTENSION
To be held at 7pm on Monday 12 June in the Cottingham & Middleton Village Hall
As you may know, the Core Strategy for North Northamptonshire covering the period 2011 - 2031 includes plans for the continuing growth of Corby. It requires that some 4,500 homes and associated employment, retail, education, health and community facilities are built to the west of the A6003 and south of the A427 (on the land behind the water towers). Although the edge of the development will be more than a kilometre away from Middleton village, much of the site falls within the Middleton Parish Boundary.
Developers have been undertaking public consultation on the shape and form of this development for over a year and have now submitted outline planning proposals for the site and the infrastructure to support it.
As the papers relating to this planning application are extremely lengthy, Middleton and Cottingham Parish Councils have requested that the developers present a summary of the proposals to inform any comments residents may wish to make to Corby BC Planning department about the plans. Don’t worry if you have already submitted comments to Corby BC on the application – those will stand. The deadline for comments has however been extended and there will be seven days after the presentation, for residents to submit comments (or any additional comments) they may have.
Middleton Parish Councillors very much hope you will be able to attend the meeting if you have questions about the development that you would like answered. The meeting is open to residents of Middleton, Cottingham, Rockingham and East Carlton.
Copies of the Planning Application are available for inspection at Corby Library, The Cube, George Street, Corby and are available on line via https://www.corby.gov.uk/planningonline
Comments should be sent to Mr Alex Jelley, Planning and Environmental Services, Corby BC, Deene House, New Post Office Square, Corby, NN17 1GD by 5pm on 19 June at the latest.
